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Burns & McDonnell

Regarding the Engineered Containment language included between lines 763 and 781, it is
recommended that the reference to the Department guidance document on line 770 either be
removed completely, or pertinent sections of the guidance document be included in the rule change
(e.g. 20 foot separation from groundwater from unlined C&D cells). Our concern is that the
guidance could be changed without legislative approval.



